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March 18, 2019

Via Electronic Malt and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 17-198; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.
Petition to Approve Firm Supply and Transportation Agreements and the Granite
Bridge Project

Dear Ms. Howland:

The Company’s supplemental filing incorrectly provided Exhibit 7 as a separate Excel
file (anticipating a discovery request), rather than as a part of the 487-page pdf filing.

Please replace the very last page of the filing, which is Exhibit 8, with the Attached two-
page pdfthat contains both Exhibit 7 (now at Bates 487) and Exhibit 8 (now at Bates 428).

Paper copies ofthe new Bates 487 and Bates 488 will be delivered today.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan
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